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Why You Should Attend Boat Shows!
Whether you're buying, browsing or learning, a boat show is a great place to start. You get to see what's new and keep current on the latest trends. 

 

Of course, picturing yourself on one of the luxury yachts isn't bad either. At some shows you actually get to climb aboard those luxury yachts. Or at least have your picture taken standing in front of them.

 

In an interview with Joe O'Neal, show director for the New England Boat Show in Boston, he talked about his main goal for the show. It is to create a marketplace for the dealers and the manufacturers to sell all their products. He also needs to create a marketplace for the consumer to come in and hopefully in one or two days, view everything they need to view to make a decision. That's a tall order for the show director. 

 

However, imagine how much time, effort, and money it would take you to go from dealership to dealership looking for that "perfect" boat for you and/or your family. 

 

Attending a Boat Show is a win-win situation for both you and the dealership. Few, if any, dealerships can offer the breadth of assortment and hands-on shopping experience you get at the boat show. You'll see many boat types and can easily compare cost, size, features, and warranties of the models that interest you most. And, with so many dealers under one roof, vying for your business, the competitive atmosphere can really benefit your bottom line.

 

If you're new to boating, there's really no better place to educate yourself on the different options available so you can make a smart decision when you do buy.

 

Boat Shows are great places to learn.
 

While the bulk of exhibitors at any boat show are manufacturers and dealers who are there to sell their wares, many non-profit and volunteer boating organizations also exhibit. A few boat shows are now also having an author's corner which is a great idea for writers to get their name out there. From environmental to law enforcement to boating safety, these groups offer valuable information to both new and experienced boaters. Show producers themselves often sponsor seminars and hands-on demonstrations on topics ranging from fishing to navigation. It's a great way to educate yourself on the many aspects of boating; all included in the cost of your ticket. 

 

Boat Shows are fun for the whole family.
 

Boating is a great family activity - and boat shows are exciting, family-oriented events that include plenty of fun for youngsters. Kids love exploring the new boats with their parents - climbing aboard, taking a seat at the helm and pretending to be captain of a great ship. Most shows also include kid-friendly exhibits such as trout fishing and feature kids' play areas with games, contests and more to entertain the tadpole set.

To find a boat show in your area check out:

www.TheNauticalLifestyle.com/

Books: Kindle and Print
Did you know you don't need a kindle to read these books on your devices? Amazon has a kindle reader app you can download for free here:
http://www.amazon.com/gp/feature.html/ref=sa_menu_karl?ie=UTF8&docId=1000493771
 

The following kindle books on sale for $6.99
-- Buying a Boat
-- Financing Your Boat
-- Marine Surveys
-- Insuring a Boat
"4 Essential Steps to Buying Your Boat" for $9.99
Also my report: "Top Ten Things to Remember While Investing in the Stock Market"
All books can be bought here!
http://www.amazon.com/Robin-G.-Coles/e/B006R9RHWC
Guest Article
Boat Financing at a Boat Show
by Jim Coburn,  Coburn and Associates
If you're at a boat show and you find the boat you want, it's okay to apply for financing right then and there with the dealer, yacht broker, or one of the financing companies. 
Simply use common sense. Ask yourself these questions to find out:
  Does the dealer have a finance department or a financing specialist in their employ? 
  Is the dealer known to you or your community -- have you ever heard of the dealer? 
  Have they been in business more than a year or two? 
  Do you know any others that might have purchased from them with some success? 
These are simple, easy questions. 
When applying for a boat loan with a dealer or service company, always follow up to see that they send your credit application to one, and only one, bank source. When your application is submitted to more than one bank, or to several banks at the same time, this will actually lower your credit score due the recording of what the credit bureaus call "multiple or excessive inquiries."  This method is called "shotgunning " in the dealer business. Be sure you control it and make sure you ask about it. 
If you apply at a boat show with a service company, practice that same common sense. Don't allow shotgunning. Be sure the business has a track history and make sure that they have solid lenders in their fold. Ask which lender will be reviewing your credit application and documents. You may elect to send any confidential information, such as your financial data and tax returns, directly to that bank or finance company. So, if you're dealing with a dealer or service company , make sure you work this through them. If you don't feel comfortable sending your financial information directly to the dealer or service company, it can be arranged for you to send it directly to the bank to which they're sending your application. 

Here's an example of "Excessive inquiries" - if your application is submitted to three banks, the first bank receives it - then the second bank and third banks get it a few minutes later. They all run credit bureau reports. The second bank sees that the first bank has an inquiry listed - and the third bank sees two inquiries from the first two banks! Banks two and three are now going back to the dealer or the service company saying, "Hey, what's going on? This application has been sent to other places." It usually sends up a little bit of a red flag. Again, one at a time, and make sure you let your dealer or your service company know that. 
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Hello,
This issue is being sent to you courtesy of: 
Robin G. Coles
TheNauticalLifestyle.com
 

It is our way of say we appreciate you and truly value your business. Please feel free to pass this along to others (friends, family and neighbors) whom you feel would benefit from it. I just ask that you pass this newsletter along in it's entirety. Enjoy!
  

From the desk of:
Robin G. Coles

It's tea time. Thanks for joining me, I've made a pot of loose Twinings English Breakfast. Boating season up North has ended, hurricane season is winding down, and boat show season is upon us!  
As I sit here writing this newsletter, I'm getting ready to drive down to Ft. Lauderdale for the boat show. I've never been there and the boats this year promise to be amazing. 
My trip last month was 10 days and drove 3750 miles roundtrip from Florida to MA; stops in Newport RI (Boat Show), Old Saybrook CT (interview inn and marina), Spring Lake, NJ (B&B), Macomb, MI (visit friend), Louisville, KY (IBEX), Fayettville, GA (visit friend), then back to Florida.  In that time I did a lot of interviews, audios, videos, photographs, visited friends/family, and some sightseeing. Overall it was a great trip.
Not too long after I got back here I had to drive over to Fort Myers for my father's unveiling, only to learn at the cemetery 
my mother was in intensive care and they took her off all machines, etc. Two days later they moved her to hospice where we sat for a few days. She's home now, but it really was touch and go for a while. 
Little by little I'm getting the audios and videos edited, and stories written. Now I'll have even more to do once I get back from Ft. Lauderdale. I'm not complaining. Just want you to be aware that over the next few weeks you'll be see a few more emails than normal from me with links to the various stories about my trip. 
 

 

 



Safe boating!
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